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Updated Bond Work Photos  

Nestucca Valley Elementary School 

storm line for catch basin south east lot  

Xerxes tanks are getting some cover  

some steel tied in gym spread footing  

Saw cutting cafeteria slab for removal  
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Activities Calendar 
Saturday, February 1st 

NHS Wrestling @ Ilwaco 

JV Girls BXB & JV 2 BBXB vs. Taft 11am 
 

Monday, February 3rd 

Jr. High BBXB vs. Taft 3:45pm 
 

Tuesday, February 4th  

HS BXB vs. Vernonia 3:00pm 

Pep Band 5:15pm 
 

Wednesday, February 5th  

Senior Safe 5:30pm 
 

Thursday, February 6th  

HS BXB @ Portland Christian 4:30pm 

Jr. High BBXB vs. Toledo 5:00pm 
  

Friday, February 7th   

NHS Wrestling league @ NKN 4:00pm 
 

Saturday, February 8th  

ACT’s here 
 

Monday, February 10th  

HS BXB vs. NKN 3:00pm 

Jr. High BBXB @ Willamina 3:45pm 
 

Tuesday, February 11th  

Youth Cheer Camp 3:30pm 
 

Wednesday, February 12th  

HS BXB @ Knappa 3:00pm 

Youth Cheer Camp 3:30pm 

Jr. High BBXB @ Gaston 4:45pm 
 

Thursday, February 13th  

Youth Cheer Camp 3:30pm 
 

Friday, February 14th  

HS BXB vs. Faith Bible 3:00pm-Senior Night 

Valograms 

District Wrestling @ Vernonia 

Senior Safe Clam Chowder @ BXB games 

Youth Cheer Performance 

Pep Band 5:15pm 

 

 

 

Saturday, February 15th  

District Wrestling @ Vernonia 
 

Tuesday, February 18th   

HS BXB Playoffs 

Jr. High BBXB @ Toledo 5:00pm 
 

Wednesday, February 19th  

Small Schools Choir @ Linfield 

Jr. High BBXB vs. Sheridan 3:45pm 
 

Thursday, February 20th  

HS BXB Playoffs 

Jr. High BBXB @ Delphian 3:45pm  
 

Friday, February 21st 

HALF DAY OF SCHOOL  
 

Saturday, February 22nd 

NWL BXB Playoffs 

District 3 solo ensemble @ Scappoose  

Bridge @ OSU 

NVASI Surf & Turf Fundraiser 
 

Monday, February 24th  

Jr. High BBXB vs. Perrydale 3:45pm 
 

Wednesday, February 26th  

Capitol Trip 9:00-3:00 

Jr. High BBXB @ Dayton 3:45pm 
 

Friday, February 28th 

State Wrestling @ Memorial Coliseum 
 

Saturday, February 29th 

State Wrestling @ Memorial Coliseum  
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SINGING VALOGRAMS  

FOR SALE FROM THE HIGH SCHOOL CHOIR! 
 

 

We are offering the following: 

*A song 

*candy kisses 

*a personalized card 

 

~ all of these can be obtained and sent to a Jr High or Sr High student 

at school on Feb 14th for $5.00. 

 

We also offer off-site Singing Valograms                                                    

(to Beaver, Hebo, Cloverdale, Pacific City, 

District Office, Elementary School) for $10. 

 

Ordering deadline is Feb 12th. Please order early, so we can create the 

delivery schedule. 

 

Email the choir director to order and select a song from their list at: 

kathleen@nestucca.k12.or.us 

 

JUNIOR CAREER 

EXPLORATION! 

Our juniors career exploration 

presentations are almost here!   

Presentations are scheduled for March 

4th at 7PM at the High School, parents 

are encouraged to attend.   

At this time all juniors should have 

their 18 hours of job shadowing 

completed and working on the 

required written material, along with 

preparing a 10-minute presentation.  

This is a great opportunity for our 

students to experience careers of their 

interest and what the future could 

hold.   

If you have a junior - now is a good 

time to check on their progress since 

this is a required career credit for 

graduation at Nestucca!  

If you are interested in becoming a 

mentor to share your knowledge and 

career please contact the High School 

at 503-392-3194, extension 117.   

Donkey Basketball 

Is Coming to Nestucca! 

When: March 18th @ 7pm 

Where: Nestucca HS Gym 

Advanced Tickets will go on 

sale in February. 

Ticket Prices: Advanced/Door 

Adult: $9.00/10.00 

Student (7-12): $7.00/8.00 

Child (K-6): $5.00/6.00 
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Nestucca Junior/Senior High Music 

Congrats to a fantastic District III High School Honor 

Choir event for these Nestucca musicians: 

 

L to R: Aiden Jenema, bass; Logan Blackburn, bass; Kayla Weltz, alto; 

Breanna Weltz, soprano; Emma Cross, alto; Natasha Wehrley, 

soprano; Jaysson Swirtz, bass; Alex Welch, tenor.  

 

 

 

Congrats to our Nestucca musicians who were nominated and accepted into District III MS 

and HS Honor Bands!  

 

THANK YOU!!!  

Mrs. Serven wishes to extend a heartfelt thanks and gratitude to Amy McKillip and 

the wonderful company she works for, Hot Topic, for granting the amount of 

$11,000 to the music program to enable them to update the choir and band classroom 

teaching equipment, as well as updating mics and getting monitors and a mixer 

for concerts.  The current equipment in use hasn't been updated since the 1980's except 

a small 1990s boom box and a DVD player that was donated which we use to play CDs on. 

It will be great to be able to teach students using updated equipment and technology that 

reflects what is currently available and used in the music industry! 

 

Without Amy's nomination to her company for this help, none of it would have been possible. 

We plan to implement the new equipment after the earthquake retrofit work is done on the 

music area summer of 2020. Tigard Music has supplied a detailed quote of the equipment 

needed, and will be assisting with the install. 
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The Wildcat way     
  

 
 

 
                         Recorder Karate! 

 
What is “Recorder Karate”?  It is a positive reward system in which 
students receive colored "karate belts" to hang from their recorders for each 
progressively more difficult tune they play for Ms. Stirling.   We start with 
Hot Cross Buns, which is the white belt song, and progress through eight 
more folk songs, the last being “Ode to Joy”. 
Students in fourth grade have to “test”, or play the song for Ms. Stirling before school or at another 
time besides music class if they want to participate in Recorder Karate.   We currently have three 
student who have earned their Black Belt this year, Baley Martin, Xyla Rubio, and Roanin Durgan.  
Students receive a certificate celebrating earning their black belt.   
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World Read Aloud Day! 
 
I know that you share my belief in the importance of reading, both as a powerful tool for learning and a critical 
skill for kids to be successful in school and beyond (and it’s fun!). Right now, more than half of Oregon third-
graders are reading below grade level, which is a huge concern for our communities. That’s why I’m joining 
forces with SMART Reading, a statewide children’s literacy nonprofit, to raise awareness about the 
importance of reading with kids in honor of World Read Aloud Day on Feb. 5, 2020. 
 
World Read Aloud Day is an international observance celebrated by millions of people worldwide that aims to 
advocate for literacy as a fundamental human right. This year, SMART Reading has issued a challenge to get 
10,000 Oregonians to take the Reading Matters pledge and read aloud with children in their lives on Feb. 5.  
 
I’m writing to invite you to join me in taking the pledge, and spreading the word about the importance of 
reading with kids -- with more awareness, we can help ensure that all kids have the skills they need to be 
successful in school and beyond. 
 
To take the pledge or learn more about World Read Aloud Day, visit   
www.smartreading.org/world-read-aloud-day 
 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
Theresa Roberts 
NVES SMART Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

Bus Safety Concerns 
 

Thank You for the opportunity to get this message out to Parents 

from your Bus drivers.   

If your child misses the bus and you jump in the car to race after the 

bus hoping to catch it at a later stop, please keep these safety 

messages in mind.  

These rainy winter mornings make visibility very difficult.  We do not 

know who is coming up behind us. We can not see your student 

approaching our bus if you drop them behind us.  Your headlights 

are most likely reflecting in our mirrors along with the blowing rain, 

making it impossible to see a student running up beside us.  Most of 

us use occasional pull-offs for picking up students, be sure to park in 

front of us so we know you are there.  Or pass the bus and drop 

students at a later stop so they can wait with our next passengers 

awaiting our arrival.  

Your students SAFETY is our utmost concern!!    

http://www.smartreading.org/world-read-aloud-day
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21st Century Learning Centers  
Afterschool Program Update 

 
 

Wow! We have been having so much fun in the afterschool program! Of course we have homework 
time every day, but we also explore lots of new and fun ways to express our creativity and work 

together as a team.  2020 has given us the chance to try our hands at some of the               
following projects: 

 
Paper Mache: We are currently making paper mache heads that started out as a balloon on a paper 

cup! We carefully applied strips of newspaper dipped in flour and water and let our projects dry 
overnight.  We will be painting our creations next week and no two pieces will be alike!               

This project was messy and super fun! 
 

Collaborative Art Project: Nana helped us work together to paint sections of a magnificent unicorn 
art piece.  The picture will be auctioned off at the upcoming Your Arts Desire Community Arts 

Project fundraiser on February 8th. It was cool to see how all our individual paintings came together 
to make one large art piece. 

 
Community Service Projects: Before Winter break we made hand painted holiday cards and 

suncatchers for residents of Five Rivers Assisted Living Facility.  This month we are busy packaging 
dog treats and making toys for cats and dogs in our county animal shelter. 

 
Other Fun Stuff:  We've been learning about and making healthy snacks, participating in treasure 

hunts and playing challenging new board and card games.  Every day brings another adventure and 
opportunities for learning and practicing new skills! 

 
Want to join the FUN?  We would love to welcome more students to the program!            

Applications are available on the district website. 
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In the Toddler Room we have been working on counting, shape matching and 
color matching through some guided winter themed games. We have purchased 
a new curriculum, called High Scope, to help with more developmentally 
appropriate "curriculum" to individualize learning opportunities. We have a 
wide range of ages and stages in this classroom and are excited to see more 
growth in language development and self-regulation.  
 
From Cookie Debbie: Just a reminder that good nutrition is so important in 
child development.  Their brain is growing so fast at this age and good eating 
habits are also learned at school and at home! Having many good choices, 
children usually choose the healthier foods.  Remember to offer lots of fruits 
and veggies. If you are looking for ways to incorporate healthy eating, let your 
teachers know. We can plan a family night, introducing some new recipes!  
 
In Head Start, Teacher Ashlee and her team are gearing up for Parent Teacher conferences. With all day class, 

and many trainings on Friday's, we appreciate families being flexible in your scheduling 
with Ashlee to ensure she meets the performance standards with these conferences. We 
continue to play outside- rain or shine- so keep sending in those rain coats and rain 
boots, please! We have started and will continue the building study from the Creative 
Curriculum. With the help of second step we are learning to identify feelings. We also 
will be focusing on the importance of brushing our teeth. They have already started 
brusing their teeth after meals. The children have been practicing brushing their top and 
bottom teeth, especially the teeth in the back. Check out the Head Start Early Childhood 
Learning and Knowledge Center: https://eclkc.ohs.acf.hhs.gov/oral-health/article/
healthy-habits-happy-smiles 

 
Preschool Promise is learning about trees and all 

things nature! Teacher Autum is getting everyone outside as well to learn 
and play, and mostly RUN! Fresh air is good for you- even when it's wet! 
We are all learning some social-emotional skills, self-regulating and 
getting ready for kindergarten! We have been learning about the weather 
and we all loved to see the snow. We made our own snowflakes and 

dancing icicles. We are working on our 
rhyming words and simple addition 
problems. (5+5=10). This month we 
focused on how to be a good listener! 
 
Check out our website for more information. The child care and Preschool 
Promise classroom are full, but applications are accepted for a wait list. The 
Head Start program has availability. Applications can be found on our 
website or here: http://nworheadstart.org/head-start.html  

 
Dates to remember:  

February 6th, Preschool and Kindergarten Family Night!  
April 29th, Kindergarten Registration!  

August 2nd, Pacific City Beach Challenge!  

Diane Wilkinson, Director 

30720 US 101 S. 

Hebo, OR 97122 

(503) 392-4449 

www.nvelc.com  

https://eclkc.ohs.acf.hhs.gov/oral-health/article/healthy-habits-happy-smiles
https://eclkc.ohs.acf.hhs.gov/oral-health/article/healthy-habits-happy-smiles
http://nworheadstart.org/head-start.html


 

18 



 

19 



 

20 



 

21 



 

22 



 

23 


